
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

Preferred Lab Partners 

The joint venture clinical laboratory between St. Elizabeth Healthcare and Tri-Health 

 

Laboratory Test Update 

 

Date: August 27, 2024 
To: All providers 
RE: ARUP - Amphetamine (D/L Differentiation), Urine  
 
 
 
 

Beginning Tuesday, September 3rd, ARUP - Amphetamine (D/L Differentiation), Urine will now 
be orderable using LAB4101. This lab order will replace the miscellaneous ordering currently in 
practice. Testing will still be sent to and completed by ARUP.  This testing should be used if a 
patient has an unexpected Methamphetamine result and differentiation of isomers is 
necessary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have additional questions please contact Erin Lasley, Toxicology Supervisor, at 859-301-6083. 
 


